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Help Us Protect Animals
All Proceeds From Our Services Support Animal Welfare

From: Jane Gray [mailto:jane.gray@spca.hk] On Behalf Of Dr. Jane Gray
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2011 11:59 AM

To: kaywalee.c@chula.ac.th; ckaywale@yahoo.com

Cc: 'Dr. Jane Gray'

Subject: Flooding in Thailand

Dear Dr. Kaywalee Chatdarong

I am e-mailing on behalf of the SPCA (Hong Kong) to see if there is anything we can do to
help with the welfare of animals displaced by the recent flooding. We are currently launching an
appeal in Hong Kong and obviously we would like to use any money raised wisely and well to
help affected animals. We are planning to send cages through WSPA and the Thai government to
help temporary house and transport displaced animals.

We are approaching VPAT to see if you can suggest any groups to contact (possibly ones which
you are already helping or dealing with)? Which we can also place links on our website to
encourage people to donate directly.

Kind Regards

Dr. Jane Gray

Dr. Jane Gray BVSc MRCVS

Deputy Director (Veterinary Services)
Chief Veterinary Surgeon

SPCA (Hong Kong)




Dear Dr. Jane Gray,

Sorry for a late reply. I am appreciated your thought to Thailand and our society. Cage is the most
wanted thing to help rescuing animals as well as for temporary Pet Rescue Centers. We lack of big
cages for large dogs of over 30 kg. The ones with knocked-down will be useful as we may keep

them after the flood recovery for future use.

There are many groups of veterinarians dealing with animal rescue. VPAT is involved in the
Veterinary Network for Helping of Flooded Animals gathered by six Veterinary
Faculties,Department of Livestock Development and many Veterinary Societies . You can go to
the website www.vet.chula.ac.th. Unfortunately, it is in Thai but there you can have the bank
account number for people who would like to donate; Bangkok Bank Siamsquare branch 152-4-

72740-9.

Thanks again for your offer of assistance.

Best regards,

Kaywalee Chatdarong

President

The Veterinary Practitioner Association of Thailand
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